
Updates 
 

55 Plus Gathering  

 

Thursday, May 19, 10:00 AM, in the Rainbow Chapel  

 

Join us for a time of fellowship as we enjoy special music by Anna Jean 
Ripley and a devotional by Darin Dees. 

 

Following our time together at the church, we will meet at Denny's 
Restaurant for lunch. 

 

Fill a bottle; change a life! 

 

The Baby Bottle Drive for Fresh Start Support Services helps support 
vulnerable women and children. Pick up a baby bottle in the foyer; fill it 
with change, cash, or cheque; and return it to the church on Father's 
Day, June 19. 

 

You can also e-transfer your contribution to babybottles@fsms.ca. This 
annual fundraiser provides thousands of dollars to help change the lives 
of women and children in our community. 
 

Thank You 
 

Thank you to all those who donated to the Food Cupboard. It is so nice 
to be able to give the people coming in for food a variety of options. 
Your donations are a real blessing to our community. 
 

Membership Announcement 
 

We are pleased to welcome Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Judy Skirrow and 
Mr. Mrs. Larry and Carol Tillotson into membership today. We are 
blessed to have them here at Eastwood. Help us welcome them with 
open arms, love, and support as they officially join our church family. 
 

Looking Ahead 

 

Sunday, May 29: Rev. Bob Parks from Heritage College and Seminary 
will be speaking.    

 

Saturday, June 4: Celebration of Life for Deborah Walters from 1:00 to 
4:00 PM at Pinafore Park (North Pavilion). See the church bulletin board 
for details.   
 

Sunday, June 5: Mini Town Hall Meeting after the morning worship 
service, followed by a time of fellowship.   

this Week 
 

Sunday, May 15 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 
Concert of Prayer  

  

Tuesday, May 17 
Women of Power 9:30 AM 

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM 
Board of Elders Meeting 6:00 PM 
Women’s Bible Study 7:00 PM  

 

Wednesday, May 18 

Moms & Munchkins 9:00-11:00 AM  

 

Thursday, May 19 
55 Plus Gathering 10:00 AM 

Eastwood Youth 7:00-8:30 PM 
 

Sunday, May 22 
Worship Service 10:30 AM 

Guest Speaker Don Howard   

 

Women of Power  

 

The Women of Power are still in urgent need of milk bags.  
They use these bags to weave mats for those in developing  

countries. Once completed, the mats are shipped overseas and  
used for beds, for seating, and for students in a school setting. 

 

Milk bags can be dropped off at the church during office hours. 
 

Office Hours 

 

Monday-Thursday 8:30 AM to 3:30 PM 
Closed Friday 

 

The Eastwood Café  
 

The café will be open for coffee and other beverages before and after 
the worship service. Please enjoy your beverages in the café area. 

 

“Continue steadfastly in prayer, being watchful in it with thanksgiving. 
Walk in wisdom toward outsiders, making the best use of the time. Let 
your speech always be gracious, seasoned with salt, so that you may 

know how you ought to answer each person” (Colossians 4:2,5-6 ESV). 
 


